Dear Parents (please read and have your grade 9-12 son/daughter read below),

- Please note that all students writing an exam must stay in the exam room for the first hour, even if they have completed their exam.
- Only those students who have brought back the signed note below will be allowed to leave the school to study.
- Students who have **NOT** brought back the permission slip below will be required to stay in the exam room to study until dismissal time.
- Students who wish to stay at the school to study **INSTEAD** of going home will be required to stay in the study room until dismissal time. Beyond that, students will quietly work/study in a classroom (or the library if supervised by a staff member).
- Please remember, that if students are going home to study during school time, the
 expectation is that they are studying or doing other schoolwork.
- Students who have **outstanding assignment will be required to stay** at the school during exam time until all the assignments have been submitted.

*************	****************
My son/daughter her/his examinations during the	has permission to leave school after the first hour of examination week to study.
Signature of parent/guardian:	Date: